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Memo:   Internal Memo to the staff						Date:  February 8, 2021
Vaccination Update

Per the directive of the Center of Disease Control (CDC) and the Michigan Department of Mental Health, All-Ways Care Services is adopting the best business practices.  All-Ways Care Services, Inc is not a Long-Term Care provider as defined by the State of Michigan.  
As an employee with All-Ways Care and Bridges, you are essential.  However, as defined by the State of Michigan we are not eligible to receive the vaccination as outlined by the definition of ‘front-line’ workers at this time.  If you want to receive the vaccination independently that is a personal choice.  To date, we have not received any guidance from the CDC nor the MDMH regarding the availability nor locations where you may receive vaccinations.  
We are providing you with this update due to the respect we have for the staff who are actively working with individuals within their homes and in the community.  Therefore, if you have any specific questions feel free to reach out to us for clarification.  
Thank you for your continued commitment to those most vulnerable and for those in need during these very difficult and ever-changing circumstances we are now dealing with.

Sincerely,
All-Ways Care / Bridges Administration
Pandemic Team
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